
Hello Division 8! I hope you´re
having a great start to your May. 

 This is the last month before
school is out for the summer, so

be sure to push through even if it
gets tough and stressful. I am

hoping everyone had an amazing
school year!

October 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Payable

Upcoming Events

LAYLA´S LATEST

December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

May Newsletter

Division 8

October 16, 2021
Dollywood Fall

Rally

November 1-5, 2021
Key Club Week

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Contact Me: 
layla@ktkey.org
ktkeydivision8



ICON 2021 was cancelled this year due to
COVID-19. In case you didn't know, ICON is

an International Convention. I encourage
everyone to go if you get the chance! You
meet so many people and make life long

friends.
ICON 2022 will be held in Washington DC!

 

Water Balloon Fight
Paint War

Escape The Classroom
 
 

These are some suggestions that I think would be fun to
keep your Key Club Active and to increase the

numbers of members!

I C O N

Summer Activities Suggestions



If you haven't already sent me an
email of your New 2022 Key Club

Officers, please do so! If your
school hasn't had elections, no
problem. Elections can be held
within zoom or even in person. 

Club Contacts

 
 
 

Everyday is a new chance to change the world.
 
 
 

Once again, if you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me!


